
SCHOOL COUNCIL  
FUNDRAISING SOCIETY

2020-2021 
Executive: 

Director:  Jamie Dreger , two vacancies

Casino Chairperson:  Mark Neaves 

President:  Mark Neaves  

Vice President:  Marilyn Holt  

Secretary:  Karen Richards 

Treasurer:  Jody McGarry-Liddell   

Meetings Schedule: 

Upcoming Casino: 

Date:  March 22-23, 2021 12-14 Volunteers are required 

Contact Mark Neaves at markufa@telus.net to sign up! 

Did you know…? 

• EPC Fundraising Society started in April 2002

• 12 Casino attended to date

• Numerous AGLC Raffles held to support EPC student groups and events

• Past Casino revenue has been allocated to:
o support the purchase of an EPC bus and the monthly costs to operate all 3 busses.

Busses are used to transport students for curricular and extracurricular activities.
o EPC groups, teams and activities including sports, drama, trips, theatre, music and

other programs and events.
o support for school needs including the Library, sports, audio equipment, exercise

equipment, appliances, and more.
o support of the construction of the Outdoor track

Please contact epcfundraisingsociety@gmail.com if you are interested 
in attending or volunteering or require more information. 

February 01, 2021
April 05, 2021
June 07, 2021
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